



Patrons: Peter Gorton Judi Spiers Johnny Cowling President: Dr Guy Haywood

Kathy Turvey
Keyham Barton Catholic Primary School
Renown Street
Keyham
Plymouth
PL2 2DE

17th March 2014

Dear Kathy,

On behalf of everyone at the charity, I would like to thank the staff and pupils of Keyham Barton Catholic Primary School for the kind donation of £40.50 which was raised by your pupils on 'mufti' day on Friday February 28th. Please pass on our grateful thanks to everyone involved.

I'm sure the children looked absolutely fantastic dressed as book characters, will you be able to send any photographs which were taken on the day? If possible we would like to show your support on our Facebook website and our newsletter. However, I understand if this is not permitted.

It is the ongoing support of local schools and businesses that help us to raise much needed funds and as I am sure you are already aware, donations of this kind will be put to good use in purchasing vital cardiac equipment for hospitals in the south west, funding a specialist counselling service, supporting cardiac nurses with their training and securing the future of the Lodge for all.

Once again many thanks

· Remond

Rachel Rainbird

Charity Liaison Officer

